
 

 

 

Memorandum        

 June 26, 2024 
           
 TO: Faculty and Staff 
   
 FROM: Dr. Ross Alexander  
  President 
 
 SUBJECT: Environmental Stewardship – Integral to Our Mission 

 

At Texas A&M University-Texarkana, we are very fortunate to work and learn in a beautiful and 
vibrant setting.  Ours is a rich history of environmental stewardship reflected every day as we 
care for this place of natural beauty with which we’ve been entrusted. 

Our commitment to environmental stewardship is reflected as we plan, design, and build our 
facilities.  Additionally, we have many professionals, workers, and contractors maintaining our 
standards and improving our practices. 

Environmental stewardship is a commitment that has been codified by The Texas A&M 
University System Board of Regents in System Regulation 34.01.03 Environment.  As president 
and chief executive officer of Texas A&M University-Texarkana, I heartily endorse this 
regulation. 

 If you would like to learn more, have ideas for how we can improve, or would like to play an 
active role, please reach out to our Environmental Health and Safety Manager Jake Chauncy at 
jchauncy@tamut.edu.  For more environmental content, please visit   
https://www.tamus.edu/safety/environmental-management/ 
on the System’s website. 
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